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           18th September  2019 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Art and Design Department Update 

 

The next unit of work our young S3 learners will be focused on in Art and Design is ‘Still Life’. 

 

The selected theme for their Still Life artwork is ‘My Favourite Things’.  This was chosen to allow for 

more personalisation and choice for our young people.  The Art and Design department would 

appreciate if you could consider allowing your child to bring in one or two objects from home for 

them to use as a source for completing a number of drawings / paintings / printmaking pieces.  

 

Suggestions of possible objects: 

 old toys  

 soft toys 

 souvenir / keep sake 

 favourite chocolate bar etc 

 

We would wish that any objects that are brought in are of little monetary value (e.g. broken 

gaming handset), and have 3D shape (books and c.ds are not suitable).  The leaners will be 

drawing from the objects over several weeks, therefore your child can either store them in a bag 

with their name on it in the Art and Design Department, or they can take it home and return with 

the item the following week.  Once our young learners have completed a few pieces of work, 

they will have the opportunity to set up a Still Life Composition, photograph, and from that point 

forward they will be using a photograph to continue to work. 

 

The Still Life Unit will be starting w/c Monday 16th September.  The classes should bring in their 

objects on the following day/s. 

 

3A Tuesday (24th  Sept) 

3B Thursday (26th September) 

3C Wednesday (24th September) 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs M Thomson   Miss N Galloway 

Art and Design Teacher  Art and Design Teacher 


